Dear <insert candidate name>,

Many congratulations on being successful in the current Inspector to Chief Inspector promotion process.

We are pleased to advise that you were one of the top 11 performers from the Chief Inspector process, and we would like to invite you to attend an assessment centre which would determine entry on to the Met's Fast Track Inspector - Superintendent scheme.

We are looking for between 3-5 individuals to enter the Fast Track scheme where the successful individuals would enter onto a two year talent programme. During the first year of the programme candidates will be posted as a Chief Inspector and begin a range of development including access to a mentor and the College's network group for Superintendents. Upon sign off, candidates would then enter the second year of the programme which includes being temporarily promoted to the rank of Superintendent receiving coaching and other developmental activity before being signed off as a substantive Superintendent via a final board.

The assessment centre will be held at ESB and will last half a day. During the assessment you will be assessed on 3 exercises which will consist of an interview, a briefing exercise, and a presentation. The assessment centres will take place between Wednesday 12th and Friday 14th December on 2019. If you would like to apply for this opportunity you can click on the following link to express your interest: Fast Track to Superintendent by 23:55pm on Sunday 1st December 2019. Further information on the assessment centre will be located within the candidate pack.

Once you express an interest in the scheme we will be in touch to confirm your assessment date and time.

If you have any questions or would like any further information please email MetPromotions@sscl.gse.gov.uk

Kind regards